
 

  

Work Alert Notification 

Dear Members of the UAlbany Community, 

Please be advised of the following work alert occurring on the Uptown Campus. This 

work is necessary to support maintenance of the chilled water system. During this 

time work may result in possible loss of chilled water service to some areas.  

Work is expected to begin on Monday, April 22, 2024 at 12:00 AM and is expected to be 

completed by Sunday, April 28, 2024 at 12:00 AM.  

This is not a full outage. This is only a warning that there may be limited production 

of chilled water (air Conditioning/cooling) available during the period of maintenance 

as equipment is serviced. Chilled water will still be available and operating.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this work, please contact the project manager, 

David Huber- Central Plant Manager, at dhuber@albany.edu or at 518-442-3148. 

 

 

 Campus: UPTOWN CAMPUS 

Building(s): SBA, SBA-Annex, Social Science, Humanities, Catskill, 

Arts+Science, Fine Arts, Massry Business, U-Hall, Earth Science, 

Biology, Chemistry, Physics, Taconic, Campus Center, Science 

Library.  

Reason for Notification: Possible service interruption for Required Maintenance  

Estimated Start: Monday, April 22, 2024, 12:00 AM 

Estimated End: Sunday, April 28, 2024, 12:00 AM 

 

Critical Work Description or Scope: 

Draining, cleaning and service of the Cooling Tower serving the Chilled Water System. 

https://www.albany.edu/facilities


 

Potential Impacts on Surrounding Areas: 

- Cooling 

 

For a listing of all current Project Work Alert Notifications and notable campus projects, please 

view our web page.  

 

We thank you for your continued support and apologize for any inconvenience this work may 

cause as we continue to renovate and upgrade the University.  
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